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June 17, 1971

Paul Dudley White, M. D.
264 Beacon Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02116

Dear Paul:

We should be dellghted to have you join us at Corfu in the middle
of the week of September 19 and then to étay with us &t Minnelea a# long
as you can.

Ernest and Edith Klepetar propose to arrive at Minnelea on Sep-
tember 27 to stay 2 week, We have lots of room--rmeaning two double
and one single guest room, each with bath and eutside sntrance--so why
not think of overlapping a bit with the Klepetars?

Let us know when you.can and we'll arrange transportation.

Minnelea l8 about 5-6 hours by automobile from Brindlai which is reached
from Corfu by a pleasant 6-hour ferry trip.

Sincerely,

Ancel Keys

AKimh



